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Based on the review and analysis of this project by staff and affected agencies, and supported by 

discussion in the staff report and evidence in the record, the following findings can be made: 

 

1.0 CEQA FINDINGS 

 

1.1 Pursuant to CEQA Guidelines Section 15162, no subsequent Negative Declaration need 

be prepared for the project as there has been no substantial change in the project that 

would cause a significant effect on the environment.  This is a five-year review as 

required by the conditions of approval for the existing telecommunications tower facility 

authorized under the special use permit.  The review for compliance with the conditions 

of approval for the special use permit includes any remedial measures to be taken to 

ensure compliance.  There are no changes in circumstances and no new information that 

identifies new or changes environmental affects or mitigations. 

  

1.2 The documents and other materials which constitute the record of proceedings upon 

which this decision is based are in the custody of the Development Services Department - 

Planning Services at 2850 Fairlane Court, Placerville, CA, 95667. 

 

2.0 ADMINISTRATIVE FINDINGS 
 

2.1 All conditions of approval have been met and the use of the telecommunications facility 

is in compliance. 
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